## The Boys Zone 7 June 2014 Scott CHOLMCILLE LETTERREINI The Boys Zone 7 of our newsletter.

As the year draws to a close, we are grateful for the wonderful harvest that the year has brought. We are thankful for the hard work done by our pupils and teachers and staff members, for our interdependence on each others' skills, capabilities and unique arrangements of gifts, talents and resources. We have been enriched by the high standards achieved at county and national levels in the areas of history and Sports, by the efforts of parents and especially those in the Parent Association and to many members of the wider community.

As Mandela said, "We were born to make manifest the glory of God that is within us. It's not just in some of us; it's in everyone." Enjoy the Summer break. Mr. Cannon, Principal



Town Council Civic Reception for Mr. Paddy Delap, our table tennis coach. Included are: Mr. Peter Kelly, Caretaker, Mrs Assumpta Donaghy, Deputy Principal, mr. Tom Reddin, Previous Principal, Mrs Janice daly, SNA, Mr. Paddy Delap, Mr. Paraig Cannon, Principal and Mrs Anne Mc Gowan, previous Deputy Principal.



We had a visit from the president of the GAA ,Mr.\_Liam O'Neill , to help launch the Hurling Féile 2014!



Representatives acknowledging the fantastic achievement of Scoil Cholmcille in winning the All-Ireland Sports Hall **Competition** 



Finn Harps players promoting the "Eat right, Play right" programme



Science experiment in Miss Doherty's third class



Mrs. Herron's 6th class contributed their pocket money and Confirmation money to help build houses in Rwanda.



Mrs. Carr's class on a minibeast hunt





Mrs. Mulhall's junior infants enjoying their Building Bridges of Comprehension lesson!



Pupils from Mr. Crossan's class inserted white crosses in "No Man's Land to remember the 91 people from Letterkenny who died in World War 1.



Mr. Crossan and his class with the award for their project





Damian Kos and Adam from Mrs. Mulrain's 5th class receiving an award from Letterkenny Town Council commemorative competition in acknowledgement of the abolishment of the Council.



Ivan Bibet, winner of the school Spelling
Bee competition who went on to represent
the school



Mr. Kavanagh with the Scoil Cholmcille hurling team.





**Sports Day June 17th 2014** 



Mr. Sweeney's third class showing off their lovely art work



Fr. Eamonn Kelly spoke to the 5th and 6th classes about donating old school bags to the Mary's meals charity.



6th class on tour inRockhill Play Centre



|The postman came to visit the junior infants for their Aistear programme



Our boys playing Gaelic football. Thanks to Mr. Sweeney and Mr. Kavanagh for training the boys after school.

Made for you by the Scoil Cholmcille I.T. Committee—Mr. Crossan, Mrs Carr Miss Cullen,
Mrs. Ferry& pupils of Scoil Cholmcille